\$4,500 Approved for Library Drive Gift

Cancels Need for Long Campaign; Grant Helps to Attain Student Goal

Student - Faculty Financial Committee Ratifies Donation to Building Fund

The Student Library Drive goal of \$7,500 was reached recently, when a special contribution of \$4,500 was approved by the Student-Faculty Finance Committee. The drive had been originally intended to continue throughout four semesters.

It had been supplemented earlier by the proceeds of the "Yocohooey" variety show. The latest addition makes any future student solicitation unnecessary. A local store has offered to raise, by $10\,\%$, any amount collected on the campus by April 1.

The finance committee okayed the appropriation of \$2,500 of the money from the special projects budget of the current Student Activity Fund. The remaining \$2,000 was pledged from the projects fund of the '50 fall term. An entire room or some other memorial symbol will commemorate all student contributions.